
 

 

MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:   ADA Transportation Advisory Committee 
FROM:   John C. Tricarico, Transit Programs Manager     
DATE:   September 13, 2011 
FOR AGENDA: September 16, 2011 
 
SUBJECT:   Contract Extension for DATTCO Bus Company 
 
On February 6, 2009 members of the Central CT Regional Planning Staff along with ConnDOT, and 
Members of GHTD reviewed applicants for the Paratransit Contract for Central CT.  Upon review and 
multiple meetings it was decided that the Central CT Paratransit Service (CCPS) would award the three (3) 
year contract with two (2) one (1) year extensions to the DATTCO Bus Company.   
 
Some of the new requirements in the new contract included; new buses, new staff, new phone system, and 
advertising on the buses to name a few.  Also listed in the beginning of the contract was the ability for 
CCRPA to allow one (1) contract extension not to exceed the original term of the said contract.  Which 
means that we are allowed by the binding agreement to extend the current contract by no more than five 
(5) years with or without extensions.   
 
Further discussions took place with myself and DATTCO Management to come to an agreement that if we 
flex this option that DATTCO will agree to a few contract amendments as part of the “Scope of Service” 
with no true hard burden of a price increase.  In order to stay competitive and to save the State of CT 
money with a lengthy RFP proctored by CCRPA, along with pricey advertising and increased fuel prices, 
DATTCO came up with reasonable hourly rates, adding new buses once again to mold the service 
requirements needed, and to add more technology to their existing fleet and reservation software. 
 
On that basis, it is my 
 RECOMMENDATION 
  that your Committee  

Review the attached Contract Extension Addendum , and recommend any suggestions for changes 
to the Agency Board for consideration. 

  
cc:  Agency Board 
Attachment: Contract Extension Addendum 






